
Tottenham Hotspur/Arsenal Football Club Experience 2024 

Sent By: Mrs Judy Nolan 

Sent 14 Jul 2023 15:12 

Dear Parents/Carers 

I am writing to invite your child to take part in an exciting Football experience from Saturday 27th April to 

Sunday 28th April 2024 at a cost of £320 per student. 

What does the trip include? 

The trip will include; 

Saturday 27th April 

• Transfer to Tottenham Hotspur stadium by coach 

• Watch Tottenham Hotspur FC vs Arsenal FC live at the Tottenham Hotspur Stadium 

• Overnight stay (Hotel TBC) 

• Optional evening activity once the fixture date and time has been released 

Sunday 28th April 

• Breakfast 

• Visit to the Arsenal FC club shop 

• Stadium tour of the Emirates Stadium, Arsenal. 

• Visit the National History Museum or shopping at Cribbs Causeway TBC 

• Transfer back to school by coach 

You will need to supply your child with a packed lunch for the first day, and money for an evening meal. 

Students will also need money for the second day for their evening meal which is likely to be at a service 

station on the return journey home, but a packed lunch will be provided for the second day. Further details 

to be confirmed at a later date. 

Sign Up 

This trip is only open to Years 7-10 and there is a limit of 46 students for this trip. If you would like your 

child to take up this opportunity, please complete the expression of interest form on ParentMail on or 

before 9.00am on Monday 4th September 2023. 

We expect this trip to be extremely popular, therefore, students in Years 9 and 10 will initially be given 

priority. If in the event that the trip is oversubscribed after allocating Year 9 and 10 places, places will be 

allocated by drawing names ‘out of the hat’ as per Academy policy and once you have been notified that 

your child has been allocated a place, the deposit must be paid by 9.00 am on Friday 8th September to 

secure your child’s place. 

Deposits 



A non-refundable deposit payment of £100 must be paid on ParentMail on or before 9.00 am on Friday 8th 

September once a place has been allocated. 

Further Payments 

There will be a further payment of £220 required on or before 9.00 am on Monday 5th March 2024. Each 

payment made is non-refundable. Parents have the option to pay at any time on ParentMail, and are 

welcome to pay the full balance earlier if their circumstances allow. Please also be aware that the receipt of 

the deposit payment secures your child’s place on this trip. 

Attendance, Behaviour and Engagement in Learning 

Student attendance, behaviour and engagement in learning throughout the school year is vital. If a 

student's attendance, behaviour or engagement in learning falls below Braunton Academy’s standards and 

expectations then they may be removed from the trip at any point and no monies paid up to that point will 

be refunded. 

Please Note: 

• Sometimes fixture times/days change due to the Premier League and broadcasters. If this changes, 

you will be notified of the change and an amended itinerary will be sent to you. This fixture is one 

of the biggest fixtures in the Premier League and is highly likely to be televised live, so I do envisage 

the current 3.00 pm scheduled kick off to change. 

• This trip is only open to students in Years 7-10. 

• Students will be offered the opportunity to attend further trips this year such as; 

1. London for Year 8 (approx £285) 

1. Paris for Year 8 (approx £370) 

1. Bletchley Park for Year 9 (approx £110) 

1. The Wimbledon Championships (approx £320) 

1. Team Bath Netball (approx £35) 

1. Exeter Chiefs Super Saturday (approx £35) 

These trips are not yet confirmed, and there are no dates yet. However, please bear this in mind 

when deciding on booking for the Tottenham Hotspur/Arsenal FC Experience. No dates will clash 

with other trips though, and students can attend both the Tottenham Hotspur/Arsenal FC 

Experience as well as the above listed trips if you decide. 

• If 46 students do not sign up and pay the deposit, then the trip will unfortunately not run. 

• In the event of the match being cancelled for any reason, all money paid will be refunded. 

• In the event of the match dates being changed by the Premier League, there may be an 

additional cost if it requires supply staff to be used to cover teaching staff on the trip. This 



would only be necessary if the date was changed to Monday-Friday. Please only sign up and 

pay your deposit if you agree to this extra charge if it is necessary. 

If you have any queries about this trip in general, please contact me by email: 

jfrickleton@braunton.academy 

Yours faithfully 

Mr Frickleton, Head of PE Department 

 


